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April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Fernando Salcedo, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your Provost’s Student-Faculty Summer 2021 Undergraduate 
Research proposal titled “Biological and Chemical Characterization of Bee Pollen” has been 
approved for funding. 
 
The Provost’s Student-Faculty Summer 2021 Undergraduate Research Award provides a grant 
of $1,000 paid to you, the student. The grant award will be made in two installments of $500 
each, one at the beginning of your project and the second and final payment when the project 
concludes. This grant also provides a $150 payment to the faculty mentor’s scholarly research 
account. The grant award totals $1,150. 
 
You and your faculty mentor will determine the project schedule for summer 2021. You may 
begin your research project as early as May 15, 2021 but must conclude by August 31, 2021. 
 
The Provost’s Student-Faculty Summer 2021 Undergraduate Research Award requirements: 

1) Participate in two or three mandatory awardee events that will include a virtual 
orientation workshop 

2) Submit reflections after the orientation, at mid-summer, and as the project concludes 
3) Submit by August 31, 2021 either a research paper or artistic project as the primary 

outcome of your summer research experience  
4) Present your research at the Fall 2021 Undergraduate Research Showcase (TBD) 

 
To confirm your acceptance of the award and your understanding of the terms, sign the attached 
form and return it by Monday, May 10 to Norma Quiridumbay at nquiridumbay@pace.edu. 
 
I encourage you to contact us if you have any questions about the Provost’s Student-Faculty 
Summer 2021 Undergraduate Research Program. 
 
Congratulations! 

 
Dr. Maria T. Iacullo-Bird 
Assistant Provost for Research 
miacullobird@pace.edu  
 
Cc:  Dr. Elmer-Rico E. Mojica 

Dr. Richard Schlesinger 
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To confirm your acceptance of the award and your understanding of the terms, sign this form 
and return it by Monday, May 10 to Norma Quiridumbay at nquiridumbay@pace.edu. 

 

The Provost’s Student-Faculty Summer 2021 Undergraduate Research Award 
requirements:  

☐ Participate in two or three mandatory awardee events that will include a virtual orientation 
workshop 

☐ Submit reflections after the orientation, at mid-summer, and as the project concludes 

☐ Submit by August 31, 2021 either a research paper or artistic project as the primary outcome 
of your summer research experience   

☐ Present your research at the Fall 2021 Undergraduate Research Showcase (TBD) 

 

By completing and signing this form, I accept the Provost’s Student-Faculty Summer 2021 
Undergraduate Research Award and I commit to fulfilling the four award requirements listed 
above: 

 

Student U#:  
 

Student Name:  
 

Student Signature:  
 

Contact information  

Pace E-mail:  
 

Personal E-mail:  
 

Cellphone Number:  
 

Mailing Address:  
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